
 
 

Circular No. LP/2024-25/28 Date: 16.10.2024 

"In every tiny race, we discover the joy of trying, the thrill of playing, and 
the spirit of winning!" 

Dear Parent 
 
We are excited to announce that the ‘Learning Plus Annual Sports Fiesta’ will be held on 
Wednesday, 23rd October 2024. This day is dedicated to promoting physical fitness, 
teamwork and the spirit of healthy competition among our students. 
 
Kindly Note: 

 Students are required to bring their labelled water bottle and lunch box. 

 School transport users will follow their regular schedule. 

 On the Annual Sports Fiesta (23rd October 2024), all students must report to 

school premises by 8:00 a.m. sharp. Dispersal timings will remain unchanged.  

 All students must wear Proper School uniform and School Shoes. Parents are 

requested to ensure their children wear a cap and apply sunscreen for protection 

from the sun. 

 Practice sessions for the sports activities will also be given to the students from  

18th October onwards. Attendance is a must for all students for practice sessions 

including the Sports Day. 

 

We look forward to the enthusiastic participation and making this Sports Day a Memorable and 

Fun-Filled Event for our dear students! 

 
Regards 
 
Headmistress 
 
 


